
DNA test for cervical cancer gets FDA approval

The Food and Drug Administration on Thursday approved the first alternative to the long-used Pap test as
a primary screening method for cervical cancer, in the face of opposition from some women’s groups and
health organizations.

The new test, developed by Roche, detects the DNA of the human papilloma virus, which causes almost
all cases of cervical cancer, in a sample taken from the cervix. Pap testing involves examining the cervical
sample under a microscope to detect abnormalities.

A committee of outside advisers to the F.D.A. unanimously endorsed the Roche test in a meeting last
month.

Read the full, original story: Alternative to Pap Test Is Approved by F.D.A.

http://www.nytimes.com/2014/04/25/business/alternative-to-pap-test-is-approved-by-fda.html?ref=health

